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Students wearing a Red Ribbon 
Wristband receive a free donut 
with any purchase.

18591 Main Street, Huntington Beach, CA 92648

2222 Michelson Drive, Irvine, CA 92612

12900 Euclid Street, Garden Grove, CA 92840

Students wearing a Red Ribbon 
Wristband receive a free 8-Count 
nuggets on Tuesday from 4:00-
7:00 pm during Red Ribbon Week.

3601 S Bristol St, Santa Ana, CA 92704

3181 Harbor Blvd, Costa Mesa, CA 92626

Students wearing a Red Ribbon 
Wristband receive a Large Slush 
for $0.99 (plus tax). One per 
student at time of purchase. Not 
valid with any other offer  
or coupon.

25502 Jeronimo Rd, Mission Viejo, CA 92691

441 N Placentia Ave, Fullerton, CA 92831

3531 S. Fairview St, Santa Ana, CA 92704

3095 Harbor Blvd, Costa Mesa, CA 92626

17811 Beach Blvd., Huntington Beach, CA 92647

Students wearing a Red Ribbon 
Wristband receive a 20 oz drink.
Not valid with any other offers  
or discounts.

All Orange County Locations

Students wearing a Red Ribbon 
Wristband receive a Free Slurpee. 27001 Moulton Parkway Suite A-118, Laguna Hills, CA 92656

Students wearing a Red Ribbon 
Wristband a Large One Topping 
Pizza for $8.99.

22792 Centre Dr Suite 111, Lake Forest, CA 92630



Students wearing Red Ribbon 
Wristband receive one free small 
fry. Not valid with any other 
offers or discounts

9852 Westminster Ave, Garden Grove, CA 92844

15459 Culver Dr, Irvine, CA 92606

3853 Portola Pkwy, Irvine, CA 92620

16231 Lake Forest Dr, Irvine, CA 92618

5445 Alton Pkwy, Irvine, CA 92614

84 Corporate Park, Irvine, CA 92606

1780 Main St, Irvine, CA 92614

3141 Harbor Blvd, Costa Mesa, CA 92626

290 Bristol St, Costa Mesa, CA 92626

700 Pacific Coast Hwy, Newport Beach, CA 92660

18962 Brookhurst St, Fountain Valley, CA 92708

650 Avenida Pico, San Clemente, CA 92672

23742 Rockfield Blvd, Lake Forest, CA 92630

34277 CA-1, Dana Point, CA 92629

27331 La Paz Rd, Laguna Niguel, CA 92677

30305 Golden Lantern, Laguna Niguel, CA 92677

25192 Cabot Rd, Laguna Hills, CA 92653

Students wearing Red Ribbon 
Wristband receive $5.00 off any 
purchase over $10.00. Not valid 
with any other offers  
or discounts.

105 E. Alton Ave, Santa Ana, CA 92707
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